
  
John Tekin, SR/WA  
PO Box 688  
Celina, TX 75009  
505-681-6483 (cell)  

505-212-3692 (fax)  
john.tekin@centurylink.com   

  

November 13, 2017 

  

  

Tom Kassmel           Sent via email to TKassmel@vailgov.com   

Town of Vail  

1309 Elkhorn Drive  

Vail, CO  81657  

  

  

RE:  CenturyLink Easement – Booth Falls Road  

  

  

Dear Mr. Kassmel,  

  

As per our previous correspondence, CenturyLink need to obtain a communications easement on 

property owned by the Town of Vail on Booth Falls Road. The purpose of the easement is to allow 

for us to repair and replace existing communication facilities that serve Eagle River Water & 

Sanitation District.  

  

Enclosed is a map showing the general location of the proposed easement area. CenturyLink needs 

to trench and bore approximately 1,000 feet, and we are requesting a 10-foot wide easement 

associated with such. 

 

Please feel free to contact me by phone or email, if you have any questions or concerns.   

  

Thank you in advance for your time and response.   

  

Sincerely,  

  
John Tekin, SR/WA  




